
Attendance Boundary Changes 
for Churchill Public School 

Effective September 2013 
 
 
At the Board meeting on March 9, 2011, attendance boundary changes were approved for 
Churchill PS, Cameron PS and Yorkview PS to take effect in September 2013.  Many 
home addresses that are currently associated with Churchill Public School will be 
associated with either Cameron Public School or Yorkview Public School.  There is a 
requirement of the Ministry of Education to balance the current and projected enrolments 
among the three schools. 
 
When this is in place: 
 
No children will need to change schools.  Children already enrolled at Churchill PS, 
including the on-site child care, can be “grandfathered” at the parent’s request so that 
they can complete their years at Churchill PS. 
 
Families will not have to send children to different schools.  A younger sibling that is 
still at home and not yet attending a TDSB school can attend Churchill PS when there is 
an older sibling still attending Churchill PS as of September 2013. 
 
Families in the new attendance areas who enrol for September 2013 will have new 
designated schools.  All newly-enrolling students will be assigned to the designated 
school according to the September 2013 attendance areas.  All families still have the 
choice to apply under the Optional Attendance Policy to attend a different school where 
space exists. 
 
There will be no change for French Immersion students.  Yorkview PS will continue 
to be the French Immersion school for Churchill PS. 
 
There will be child care service at Churchill PS for September 2013.  The actual child 
care operator is to be determined but child care will be available for infants through 
Grade 5. 
 
Student transportation will no longer be offered to students attending Churchill PS, 
even if they are grandfathered by parental request and attending Churchill PS.   
Students attending the French Immersion program at Yorkview PS who are eligible for 
transportation based on the Board distance requirements will be offered bussing. 
 
Please contact Churchill PS at 416-395-2200 regarding your designated school by home 
address. 
 


